
 

 

NOTICE OF PLAT APPLICATION FOR: 
 

401 VALE STREET, ROLLINGWOOD, TX 78746 
Property address for which building permit is requested 

 
Greetings: 
 
As required by the City of Rollingwood’s “Notice of Application” Section 105-27(b) of the Rollingwood 
Code of Ordinances, you are hereby advised that a plat application is being filed by Jon and Wendi 
Hundley, owners of the property listed above, located in Rollingwood, Texas, for the purpose of   
Platting for purposes of obtaining a building permit for a single-family residence. 
 
The proposed application may be reviewed at the City of Rollingwood.  Please contact Development 
Services Manager Carrie Caylor at 512-327-1838 or ccaylor@rollingwoodtx.gov. 
 
A public hearing on the plat application will be held virtually by the Planning and Zoning Commission on 
August 5, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. 
Meeting URL: https://meetings.ipvideotalk.com/163537749  
Meeting ID: 163537749 
PSTN Access: United States (Boston): +1 (617) 315-8088 
 
A public hearing on the plat application will be held virtually by the City Council on August 26, 2020 at 
6:00 p.m. 
Meeting URL: https://meetings.ipvideotalk.com/183439729  
Meeting ID: 183439729 
PSTN Access: United States (Boston): +1 (617) 315-8088 
 
Issued this 20th day of July, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Carrie Caylor 
Development Services Manager 
 

mailto:ccaylor@rollingwoodtx.gov
https://meetings.ipvideotalk.com/163537749
https://meetings.ipvideotalk.com/183439729

